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23 September 2021 

Dear Parents  

We are very excited to be able to plan to take the Year 5 children away for a two-night residential trip to 
Woodrow High House from Wednesday 9 February until Friday 11 February. Given the disruption to their 
recent schooling and the fact the children have missed out on many trips and experiences in Y3 and Y4 due to 
the pandemic, we believe this will be an amazing opportunity for them. 

Woodrow is currently undergoing a full refurbishment so the children will be one of the first groups to benefit 
from the refurbished bedrooms, bathrooms and common areas. The cost of the two-night stay is £140 per child 
which includes accommodation (bedlinen included), all meals freshly prepared onsite, from dinner on the day 
of arrival to lunch on the day of departure (a packed lunch will be needed for the first day), nine day activities, 
an evening activity as well as their own personal lounge area and access to the games room, sports hall, 
swimming pool and 3G Astroturf pitch. 

As Woodrow High House is just under 6 miles away, just off the A404 to Amersham and to keep the cost as low 
as possible we are requesting that parents drop off their children between 9.00 and 9.15 am on Wednesday 9 
February and collect them at the end of the day (exact time to be confirmed) on Friday 11 February. We will be 
sending out a kit list nearer to the time of the trip. 

The cost of the two-night stay at Woodrow will be £140 per child. In order to secure our booking with 
Woodrow and meet their payment deadlines, we require a deposit of £50 per child by 18 October 2021. 
Payment can be made by ParentPay or alternatively by cash/cheque (made payable to Hughenden Primary 
School). The balance of £90 will need to be paid by 17 January 2022.  

If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium or if the amount poses difficulties for you, please come and discuss 
this with us in confidence. 

We will have a parent meeting in January (exact date to be confirmed) to go through the arrangements, the 
programme and a kit list. Please note that mobile phones will not be permitted and the children will not be 
contacting home. Staff will be in contact with school so essential messages can be passed to them.  

Please complete the attached parental consent form and return to the school office with your deposit. 

Kind regards 

Miss J E Garlick and Mrs H Kittler 

 

 

 

Interim Headteacher: Miss J E Garlick 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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